
 

 

August 4th, 2023 

 

OFEK   

6530 Winnetka Avenue  

Woodland Hills, CA 91637 

 

Dear OFEK,   

On behalf of the Accrediting Commission for Schools, Western Association of Schools and 

Colleges (ACS WASC), we would like to congratulate you in achieving regional accreditation as 

a supplemental education provider.    

As an ACS WASC regionally accredited education provider, you join over 5,200 schools and 

education programs across the United States and internationally that have achieved ACS WASC 

accreditation.  Being accredited confirms your program meets the quality standards for education 

institutions.       

ACS WASC, a world-renowned accrediting association and one of the six regional accrediting 

agencies in the United States, extends its services to over 5,200 public, independent, church-

related, and proprietary pre-K–12, adult schools, supplemental education providers and works 

with 20 associations in joint accreditation processes.  

 

ACS WASC accreditation assures the community and educational partners that your educational 

purposes are appropriate and accomplished through a viable education program, validates you 

are a trustworthy institution for student learning, and confirms the integrity of your programs and 

transcripts.   

   

We are pleased to serve as your regional accreditation partner, supporting your commitment to 

quality student learning.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Dr. Barry Groves  

President, ACS WASC  

 

Brian Jensen  

Director, ACS WASC 


